Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/7/2023 11:50:01 PM

First name: Patrick

Last name: Haas

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Proceeding with the Stibnite gold mine as proposed is a terrible mistake. The history of this site has
been a disaster and there is a high degree of probability a project like this will cause long term damage to
sensitive public resources. The harm to fish and wildlife will be permanent.

If the Forest Service allows this mine to operate Perpetua Resources needs to reduce the scale of the
disturbances, improve the planned protection against spills and mishaps, restore all of the disturbed area and
guarantee that remediation and water treatment will continue for as long as needed, in perpetuity and not take
their profits and disappear.



